Message to the Members of the Rockbridge Choral Society
Regarding Reopening Procedures


As many of you know, we have been expecting to resume our rehearsals on the 27th of this month—this coming Monday.  The Board has been giving a lot of thought to procedures that will enable us to sing safely, and you have already heard some of it.  Here, as the saying goes, is the rest of the story.

Rehearsals will be held in the sanctuary of Lexington Presbyterian Church.  Everyone should enter only by the Main Street door into the sanctuary. 

Remember to bring your Covid vaccination card, establishing that you have been fully vaccinated.

Wear a mask at all times.

Please line up outside the door, maintaining social distance.  If you want to socialize with friends, please do so before entering the building.

At the door, you will be asked to show your Covid card and to verify your contact information (or provide it, if you are joining us for the first time).  You will also be asked to sign the Covid waiver or, if you brought a signed copy with you, to turn it in.  

We will not collect dues until a later rehearsal.

You will pick up a packet of music at the table in the church vestibule.

Inside the sanctuary, areas will be marked for each voice part.  Every other row of pews will be marked with an “X” and should be left empty.  Please proceed directly to the correct area for your voice part and take a seat, spacing yourself from others.

Our goal with these procedures is to create as safe an environment as possible so that people feel comfortable singing.  If you have suggestions for a better way to proceed, please speak up.  And send whatever questions you have to Margaret Howard, the President of the RCS:  howardm@wlu.edu

